
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-063 

 Staff 
 Committee 

Subject: Trapper Trading Post Liquor Sales on Statutory Holidays 

Agenda Date: June 25, 2020 

Attachments: E-mail from Anne Siegner, Trapper Tradding Post 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council provide authorization to the LCBO, located at 2890 Highway 11 North 
in Marten River, Ontario (Trapper Trading Post), to be open during the following Statutory Holidays in 
2020: Canada Day, Civic Holiday, Labour Day, Thanksgiving and Boxing Day. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct Staff to prepare a letter to Trapper Trading Post advising of this 
approval. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
On June 15, 2020, Municipal staff received correspondence from Anne Siegner, owner of Trapper 
Tradding Post, requesting a letter from the Municipality providing authorization to be able to be open 
during the statutory holidays noted above.  
 
This has been requested by the Liquor Control Board’s Convenience Outlets Team. 
 
 

Prepared by:   
Sabrina Pandolfo,  
Deputy Treasurer      
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